
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Main Street #19 - email from Pete Murphy
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 10:15:40 AM

To the Planning Board,
For your information.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 
 

From: petermurphy6@comcast.net
[mailto:petermurphy6@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 11:13 AM
To: Michael Behrendt
Cc: 'Timothy Murphy'; mikesievert@mjs-engineering.com
Subject: FW: Parking
 
Hi Michael,   how can we get the email below into public comments or are you
able to send this out to the board …..this is 1 email of hundreds that I receive
looking for parking closer to where the students live and  who need parking in
order to get to their jobs   thanks Peter
 

From: petermurphy6@comcast.net <petermurphy6@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 11:08 AM
To: 'Amaral, Kayla' <kma1028@wildcats.unh.edu>
Subject: RE: Parking
 
Hi Kayla    I am sorry but I do not have any spaces available  for the spring
semester   Thank you  Peter
 

mailto:mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us
http://www.ci.durham.nh.us/


From: Amaral, Kayla <kma1028@wildcats.unh.edu> 
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 10:42 AM
To: petermurphy6@comcast.net
Subject: Parking
 
Hi Peter!
 
Just wondering if you have any parking permits available just for this spring
semester. I work full time at the hospital and am looking for a spot closer to my
apartment especially with more snow and cold coming. Thank you in advance.
 
Kayla

mailto:kma1028@wildcats.unh.edu
mailto:petermurphy6@comcast.net

